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Richard Maudsley

Subject: FW: Amend plan and support emails

From: Janet Watson <CJwatson97@hotmail.com>  
Sent: 15 March 2021 12:51 
To: Nathan Lowe <nathan.lowe@cavaliercarpets.co.uk> 
Subject: Re: The Talbot hotel 
 
Regarding our conversation we had sometime last week regards Talbot   
I feel it would be put to better use if delicensed and sold ,so it could become a better asset to the village instead 
they eye sore it’s become over the years ,I don’t  won’t to see it opening as a pub again as over the years foot 
fall in the village as slowed down and with cobble corner having a license and now the Brabins shop is licensed 
and holds events and the farm shop in the village is licensed and the sun inn  and there is also the village hall 
that is licensed.we have the Tillotsons Arms opposite  The Talbot .To have the Talbot open  as a pub again would 
put more pressure on our business and on top of all that there has been the Covid-19 pandemic to deal with 
and I feel it will be hard enough recovering from that , So to have yet another pub (The Talbot) open again In 
such a small village would be detrimental to our all ready struggling business. 
                        Regards Janet Watson  
 


